
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, March 22, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Vegetarian Chili with Beans  
 Crispy Chicken Patty   
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Lindsey Rickman  
  

1. On Friday at the end of the day you will have the opportunity to participate in 
multiple activities in recognition of all the good choices you have made.  You will 
have the opportunity to play basketball, cage ball, foosball, bingo, board games, 
relax area and many other options.    
 
All you have to do is continue to be referral free today. Remember if you receive any 
type of referral today, you will have to attend a re-training session on being safe, 
ready and respectful during the PBIS activities celebration.   
 

2. Reminder to all those interested in soccer. If you haven’t picked up a soccer packet 
please do so from coach Halpers room. Everyone must turn in all waivers before the 
first practice on April 4th and all physicals must be in by the first game. We will have 
a quick meeting on Monday April 1st to review expectations and our first skills 
assessment is on Thursday April 4th. See the coaches if you have any questions.  

 

3. Reminder to all those interested in Girls Softball. If you haven’t picked up a softball 
packet please see Coach Gjoni. Waivers must be turned in before tryouts on April 1st. 
All physicals must be on file by the first game. See the coach Gjoni if you have any 
questions.  

 

4. Thank you to all everyone who participated in the March Book Madness….the 
winner is Wonder.  The bracket winners will be announced after break! Keep 
Reading! 

 

5. Attention Tiger Nation: Students on this year's volleyball team must get a team 
packet by the end of the day. Please stop by Coach LaBud's or Coach Olson's room to 
get your team packet today! 
 

 

 
 

 
 


